Kelly Perkins

From: Southernmost Signs <Art@SMSignsKW.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 12:08 PM
To: Kelly Perkins

Subject: HARC meeting on Walgreens Neon

Hi Kelly, We need to postpone our hearing scheduled for Wednesday 12/19 so | can have more time to prepare with our
client.

Thank you,

Kevin Lancaster
Southernmost Signs
Art@SMSignsKW.com
305-294-1877

913 Eaton St.

Key West, FL. 33040

PLEASE READ AND REVIEW all proofs for names, phone numbers, sizes, location and spelling. We are NOT responsible
for errors once a proof has been approved. All changes will be billed at our standard hourly design rate of
$80/hr. Thank you.



